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Bulldozer Committee 
  

Interest in Bulldozer Project Abroad As 
Well  

 
After completion of the first phase of the project “50 reforms in 150 days”, the 
Bulldozer Committee will initiate the second phase, with emphasis on local 
participation in the process 

 
[P.7] SARAJEVO – Summarizing results 
of the first phase of the Bulldozer 
project, OHR says that apart from 
positive reactions in BiH they also 
received numerous reactions from 
abroad. The Economic attaché of the 
Embassy of Serbia and Montenegro 
expressed his interest in procedures related 
to the Bulldozer project and whishes to 
take the Committee experiences to his 
country. A business school from Bled, 
Slovenia requested presentation of the 
project, in order to teach their students.  
They expressed interest in Croatia as well, 
where an article on the Bulldozer 
Committee work was published in a 
weekly business magazine. EU also 
expressed their interest, emphasizing that 
implementation of Bulldozer 
recommendations leads BiH to Europe.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After completion of the first phase of the 
project “50 reforms in 150 days”, the 
Bulldozer Committee, consisted of 
representatives of business associations, 
regional development agencies, NGOs, 
trade unions and government officials on 
various levels will initiate the second phase 
with the emphasis on local participation in 
this process. This will be done based on 
experience and success that was 
accomplished during implementation of 
the first phase of this initiative, Fena 
reported.  
 




